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Anne Sofie Sand

Fra: Agnieszka M licka [mailto:agi.mlicka@gmail.com] NB! Borgers email adresse er streget over af hensyn t il 

persondatabeskyttelsesloven ved offent liggørelse af dagsorden og bilag på nettet 

Sendt: 5. marts 2018 18:06 

Til: Katarina Berg <G34E@okf.kk.dk> 

Cc: Line Falk Tranberg <FI8W@okf.kk.dk>; ie Astrid Jensen <F91J@okf.kk.dk> 

Emne: Re: Vesterbyt  byt testat ioner projekt  

 

Dear Katarina, Line and Sofie, 

 

I hope you remember our email exchange from November 2016, it 's a while ago, but I am st ill hoping for a 

byt testat ion in Islands Brygge! The exchange stat ion in Vesterbro has recent ly been upgraded to a wonderful public 

cupboard (see image at tached) and this can only mean that the evaluat ion you were await ing has been posit ive. 

Could I please ask you again to look into the opportunity of having such a byt testat ion in Islands Brygge? For 

example on the green path between Art illerivej and Islands Brygge road, where many locals walk, as its nicely 

between the old and new part  of the neighbourhood. 

 

I would love to hear from you about this potent ial project , not  only because I am passionate about the exchange 

economy, but  also because this is so important  for the environment and necessary in an affluent society. 

 

best  wishes, 

Agnieszka M licka 
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